
 

 

21 February 2024 

Dear Rhys  

The Health and Social Care Committee is currently undertaking an inquiry into supporting people 

with chronic conditions. In particular, the Committee is looking at how to deliver the vision of holistic, 

person-centred care for people with chronic conditions. 

At its meeting on 24 January 2024, the Committee heard evidence from Prof Jim McManus, National 

Director for Health and Well-being, Public Health Wales, about ensuring people with chronic 

conditions receive care and support to give them the best possible health outcomes. He highlighted 

care for people living with HIV as an area of good practice.  

The Committee would be interested in hearing examples of services for people living with HIV that 

provide care in a person-centred way and learning what makes them successful. In particular, we 

would like to hear about any collaboration between different services to provide wraparound care 

and support for people living with HIV.  

We would be grateful if you were able to provide us with some written evidence on these points, and 

would welcome a response by the end of March. If you would like to discuss further, please do 

contact the clerking team and they will be happy to assist: seneddhealth@senedd.wales.   

Yours sincerely 

Russell George MS 

Chair, Health and Social Care Committee 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 
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